
PNQM Meeting for Worship with Attention to Business  
April 27, 2024 

Opening Silent Worship  

Minutes from Fall PNQM are available on the website 

Treasurer’s Report 

Spring Session reports: 
	 Registrar 
	 Planning Committee  
	 Children’s Program 
	 Junior Friends 
	 Ministry and Counsel 

Web Keeper Report  

Site Liaison Report 

Report from Continuing Committee: 
Youth Safety Policy, developed by the NPYM Youth Committee in 2011 with 
revisions approved in 2021, is recommended to be included in the PNQM 
Handbook and featured prominently on  the PNQM website	  

Nominations approved for terms beginning August 1, 2023 and ending July 
31, 2025: 
Children’s Program Co-ordinator - Katherine Spinner	  
	 Nominations still needed for co-clerk  

Nominations open for terms beginning August 1, 2024 and ending July 31, 
2026: 
	 Co-clerk 
	 Treasurer 
	 Ministry & Counsel Co-clerk 
	 Co-registrar 

Covid Policy will be reviewed & updated, including what “full vaccination” 
means. Meeting representatives are asked to check with their meeting 
members about covid policy preferences. 



Quaker Voice Report  

Fall Quarterly Meeting - Hosts are Salmon Bay & Pullman-Moscow 

Old Business   
The future of Quarterly Meeting sessions depends on volunteers stepping 
forward to serve in Continuing Committee positions and on about 100-110 
people attending to cover expenses. Hybrid meetings require extra work, 
so extra volunteers with technology skills are needed. Before the next 
Continuing Committee on July 30th meeting representatives are asked to 
gather input from everyone about these queries: 
	  
What do monthly meetings value about Quarterly Meeting?  
What do individuals enjoy about attending Quarterly Meeting?  
Should we: 
	 Continue to meet in person at Lazy F twice a year? 
	 Consider using only part of Lazy F with smaller numbers?  
	 Consider meeting in some other way such as regional gatherings? 	 	
	 Consider how to sustain a nurturing program for our children? 

	 

 

 

 


